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"Dear Chairman/chairwoman and members of the Joint Standing Committee on Agriculture, 
Conservation and Forestry.
My name is Pete Harring and my testimony for LD 493 is
LD 493 - An Act To Allow Custom Slaughterhouses To Produce Cuts of Meat To Be Sold 
Commercially in the State.
One thing Covid -19 has taught us is that it is very important that Maine be capable of 
producing and supplying our own food. I can not think of a single reason why Custom 
Slaughterhouses should not be allowed to sell what they produce in our own State. I strongly 
encourage you all to vote YES and pass this bill out of committee.


